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To:  All Approved Visitors 
 
From:    Lieutenant Traverso 
 
Division:   Adult Detention Transition Unit  

 
Subject:    Paid Video Visitation – Reinstated  
 
Date:        May 9, 2018 

 
 
The Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department will reinstate paid video visitation service as of 
Thursday May 17, 2018.  All other functions associated with visitation: electronic scheduling, video 
visitation, and visiting from home or the Sheriff’s Detention Visitation Center will remain 
unchanged.  
 
Our visitation vendor, Global-Tel Link Corporation (GTL), has made the necessary upgrades to their 
system.  This service can now be offered in a manner consistent with Stanislaus County Sheriff’s 
Department standards. 

 
Our standards are in place to ensure visitors have a trouble-free experience while visiting.  The 
opportunity to complete regular and paid visitation without experiencing technical issues was our top 
priority in this process.   
 
Please contact GTL if you experience problems with video visitation services.  Their contact 
information is listed below: 
 
Global-Tel Link Corporation (GTL) 
 
http://www.gtl.net/friends-and-family-information/ 
or 
https://gtlvisitme.com/app 
 
(855) 208 – 7349 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department 
     ADAM CHRISTIANSON - SHERIFF / CORONER 
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